
Music report 2020-2021

Negatives:
• The Coronavirus pandemic, hopefully only temporarily, brought a sudden end to all usual music 

activities at SAPL.
• Lack of communication has divided the choir.

• Online services continue to be expensive whilst being pre-recorded.

Positives:
• Online services have developed through the challenges brought by Coronavirus. It is fair to say 

these have served a hugely important role in keeping the church community in regular 
communication and are providing a weekly point of focus.

• Huge creative and personal achievements and developments have been made through doing the

online services.
• A unique archive is being dynamically created of online services and recordings of hymns and 

voluntaries.
• Future possibilities with positive implications for church outreach and additional income for the 

church are actively being considered and worked towards, e.g. live-streaming of services and 
concerts in the church. This might not have happened had the pandemic had not occurred.




